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 Friday 20th May, 2022 

 

 

Dear families,  

Re: Year 2 Drop off Procedure 

With the end of the year creeping ever closer, we are considering ways that we can begin to prepare the Year 2 

children for the changes they will experience when they begin Year 3. In Year 3, the children independently enter 

the school through the green gates and line up with their classes.  

From Monday 6th June, 2022, in preparation for Year 3, we will be trialling a new start of day procedure for the Year 

2 children. Children will say goodbye to their parents at the KS1 in gate and will independently walk to meet their 

classes on the KS1 playground.  

There will be staff stationed on the path to supervise the children walking down each morning to ensure they are 

safe. We will also have adults available to support children who may find this transition difficult to begin with.  

If you are concerned about how your child will handle the change, please speak to your child’s class teacher and 

we can create a scaffolded approach to give the children time to adjust.  

The end of day procedures will continue in their current format with parents following the one-way system to 

collect their children.  

Yours faithfully, 

The Year 2 Team 
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